WHIT & PAULETTE MARSHALL

Dear Dinyar,

Paulette and I want to thank you for the incredible job you did for
us on our new home. As I think back to when we started with a
difficult piece of land, I am amazed by the beauty and practicality
of the final design of our lovely home. The house looks perfect
from the street and integrates well with the property. The layout
and flow inside is great and adding a “secret passage” between the
kids’s rooms really sealed the deal for our children.

I appreciate the time you and your team spent with us in finalizing
the many details, including the options you drew up, and how
attentive you were throughout the whole process.

Your interaction with us during the building process, and with our
builder, was very important and satisfactory, which I know led to a
better built home.

Many thanks to you and your team for a great job!

Best,

Paulette & Whit Marshall



